Memory box

18th of March 2020

Dear parents and carers,
This term we will be working on a new topic - Memory box. 
This half term, we’re taking a trip to the past to discover what life was like at the time when we were born. Thinking about our childhoods, we’ll use photos and objects from the past to help us remember special times including weddings and christenings. We’ll decide how objects from the past were used and have fun learning games, songs and dances from bygone days.
Are you ready to travel back in time? 
As you can see, we were planning to do some work  that would required some items from home (e.g. photos, childhood toys) but also for the all family to share childhood games and memories. We would like to ask you to come on this journey with your child and helps us build a memory box.
I’m attaching a list of activites you can choose from but feel free to add  others that are not part the list.
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